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June22,2020

Kevin Erickson CPA, CGA
Chief Financial Officer
Cariboo Chilcotin Regional Hospital District
Suite D, 180 North 3rdAvenue
Williams Lake, BC V2G 2A4

emailed: kerickson(5).cariboord.bc.ca

RE: Bylaw Request - GR Baker CT Scanner Replacement

Dear Mr. Erickson:

Northern Health would like to formally request funding of $766,400 for the Cariboo
Chilcotin Regional hHospital District's (CCRHD) share ofthe GR Baker Memorial
Hospital (GRB) CT Scanner Replacement. This is 40% of the total project budget of
$1,916,000.

The purpose ofthis project is to replace the CT Scanner. The existing unit was
installed in 2006. The unit has been experiencing increasing downtimes, and is the
highest radiation dose scanner in the Northem Health region. Please see the
attached Capital Project Approval Form for more information.

Thank you for your consideration of this request. If you have any questions
please do not hesitate to contact our office.

Sincerely,

,<-"'—(

Deb Taylor, HB.Comm, CPA, CGA
Regional Manager, Capital Accounting

Cc: PennyAnguish, Chief Operating Officer, N1
Mike Hoefer, RD Capital Planning and Support Services
Kevin Welsh, Cariboo-Chilcotin Regional Hospital District
Terri Speed, Cariboo-Chilcotin Regional Hospital District


